e ACCXS

June 2, 2000

Tim Gard

tirn gard mternational
4150 Ireland St.

Denver, CO 80249-8098

Dear Mr., Gard:

[ would like to take this opportunity to thank you for participating as a speaker at the 22™
Annual Law Enforcement Secretaries and Support Stall Seminar. This vear’s conference
was 4 milestone for us and your participation certainly helped make it memorable.

Each year, the attendees at the conference compliment us on the quality of speakers and
the value of the information passed on by these people, As such, our contference has
developed a reputation of being one of the most infirmative in the State, We could not
provide this high quality without vour assistance.

Again thank you for assisting us in this endeavor, We hope you enjoyed the experience
as much as we did. 1f the ACCXS Board can ever be of any assistance to vou, please do
not hesitate to contact us,

Sincerely,

ACCXS Board



